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Cafs is committed to promoting and protecting the safety of
children. Cafs has zero tolerance for child abuse or maltreatment of
children. We are committed to ensuring children and young people
are empowered to actively participate in decisions that affect their

lives. 
We understand our legal and moral obligations to treat any child

safety concerns seriously. We report any allegations and
wellbeing concerns to authorities. We are committed to the

cultural safety of all children including Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander children, children from culturally and/or linguistically

diverse backgrounds, and to providing a safe and inclusive
environment for children with a disability, LGBTIQA+ children and

children from LGBTIQA+ families. 




